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A Commitment to Public Service 

Law enforcement provide stability and keep us safe. I’m grateful for all that you do to help in our communities. 

In 1962, President John F. Kennedy proclaimed May 15th as National Peace Officers Memorial Day and the 

calendar week in which May 15th falls as National Police Week. 

On Peace Officers Memorial Day we remember and honor those who have died in the line of duty. Although 

they may be gone, their dedication to serving their fellow citizens will not be forgotten. 

Thank you to all of our law enforcement officers across the Driftless Region for your service to our 

communities. It takes courage, empathy, and perseverance to commit yourself to public service. 

National Police Week gives us an opportunity to reflect not just upon those who we have lost, but all who serve. 

Your work is appreciated. Your service matters to our community.  

It was an honor to speak at Monroe County’s law enforcement appreciation day and attend similar events across 

the Driftless Region during National Police Week.  

I’m proud to have supported legislation this session which would give our law enforcement and criminal justice 

system the tools they need to do their jobs, and will continue to work to give our law enforcement the support 

they need. 

Thank you again to our law enforcement officers for your continued efforts to keep us safe and make a positive 

difference in our lives. 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and southern Monroe County.  


